          Camp DARE TO SOAR


Dear Girl’s Camp Applicant and Parent,
We are very excited to be holding our 3rd annual Great Plains Regional Girl’s Camp – DARE TO SOAR this year.  The Girl’s Camp is for girls with bleeding and clotting disorders ages 12 – 17 yrs old.  The dates of the camp are May 21 – 24, 2015.  It will be held at Camp Allen located in Navasota, TX about 1 hour from Houston.  Transportation, lodging and meals are included in the application fee.  The application fee is $40.00.
The Girl’s Camp will be directed by Sabrina Farina & Ed Kuebler.  At camp site, Sabrina and camp staff includes a Physician, Nurse, Child Life Specialist and Camp Counselors.  Activities will be conducted by the Camp Allen Staff.  Each day there will be an Arts & Crafts session and an education session.  The lodging will be in cabins lakeside at Camp Allen.  
The application process is now electronic and can be completed on line.  
Application link:  app.campdoc.com/register/great-plains-girls-camp
If you would like to receive an application by mail, please contact your Hemophilia Treatment Center nurse or social worker.  All applicants must have a confirmed diagnosis and be followed by a hematologist.  If you do not attend a Hemophilia Treatment Center but are followed by a private hematologist, to get an application you can email Sabrina.farina@uth.tmc.edu  or call 713 500-8353. 
Please be sure you complete the application and all parts that require signatures, travel information, etc.  You can pay the application fee on line as well to complete the process.  Once the application is complete, you will receive a notice by email or letter if you apply by mail confirming your place at camp.  If you plan to mail your application check, please make the check out to The Great Plains Region – Girl’s Camp and mail to:
	Ed Kuebler, LCSW
	UT Gulf States Hemophilia & Thrombophilia Center
	6655 Travis Street, Suite 400
	Houston, TX  77030
	713 500-8370 Office		713 500-8364 Fax

The Girl’s Camp will have limited space available and the girls will be selected based on the date their application is complete and turned in.  For any questions you can contact your HTC or directly to Sabrina Farina or Ed Kuebler or at 713 500-8360.
Sincerely,
The Great Plains Girl’s Camp Program Staff 
